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MADISON - The 2019 Spring Primary Election is Tuesday, February 19.  Many municipalities
and school districts will have nonpartisan primary  elections to decide candidates for important
local races such as mayor,  school board, city council, etc.

 Then on Tuesday, April 2, the 2019  Spring General Election will be held. Statewide court
races (including a  seat for the Wisconsin Supreme Court) as well as key local officials  will be
decided by the April election.

Be informed and help spread the word about these important state and local elections!

 You can find out the date of your next election by visiting the official  election website of the
state of Wisconsin - MyVote.wi.gov and searching by your address . 

 You may also consider absentee voting by mail to ensure you don't miss  an election this year.
You don't need to declare a reason to vote  absentee by mail in Wisconsin, and many people
find it very convenient  to be able to vote when it fits best in their schedule. Find out how you 
can  request your ballot.
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